
Many thanks for your note. I do appreciate your thought 
and remembrance in my interest in Early American Silver.
Please tell Mr. Liverant that I am writing to him, and,probably, 
he can send to me a photograph or the details — size, etc.

Again, many thanks,

Sincerely yours,

May Twenty First 
Nineteen Hundred and Fifty Four

Mrs. Adelaide C. Babcock 
Golden Spur 
Waterford, Connecticut 

Dear Mrs. Babcock:
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